Permanent Mission of Brazil
to the United Nations
New York,

N° 679

New York, 06 September 2023

H.E. Mrs. Paula Narvéez Ojeda

Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary

Permanent Representative of Chile to the United Nations

President of the Economic and Social Council of the United Nations
New York, NY

Excellency,

I am pleased to refer to your letter of 31 July calling for expressions of interest to present
Voluntary National Reviews (VNRs) at the 2024 High-level Political Forum on Sustainable
Development (HLPF).

In this regard, I am honored to inform you of the decision of the Government of the

Federative Republic of Brazil to express its interest to present a VNR during the 2024 HLPF.

Please accept, Excellency, the agsurances of my highest consideration.
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Sérgio/Franga Danese
Ambassador
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